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From: _WEB_Local Plan
Sent: 14 November 2017 14:13
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Consulation response

Dear , 

 

Thank you very much for your comment regarding Merrywalks. 

 

The District Council is currently consulting local people on what facilities and services are needed in our town 

centres as part of the review of our Local Plan. 

 

Your comments will be added to those we are receiving by the end of the consultation period on 5 December 2017. 

If you have any further comments you would like to make on what is good about and what needs improving at 

Stroud town centre please send them to us by this date. 

 

The District Council will be talking to town councils and other stakeholders once the consultation period has ended 

to discuss what improvements can be made at our town centres. 

 

If you would like further information on the review of our Local Plan, please go to 

www.stroud.gov.uk/localplanreview 

 

Regards 

 

Planning Strategy Team 

 

 

From: Website.Email  

Sent: 13 November 2017 12:13 

To: _WEB_Customer Services 

Subject: Contact us from website 

 

Contact us from website 

 

Name: 

 

Email:

 

Message: 

I really miss having some kind of bakery in merrywalks ,It was close to the bus stop it 

was handy,I do love greggs bakery and walkers but don't really always have time to go to 

the top of town,and sometimes you want somewhere warm to wait for your bus thats not to 

far away,I hope any future changes in merrywalks highlight this,the orginal bus station 

had a cafe ,it's an awful shame nothing is there to replace it,I feel for the elderly who 

have to shiver while they wait for there bus. 

 

Share information: Yes 

 


